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Draft liaison statement to ITU-T SG9 from VQEG

VQEG meeting, May 2001

VQEG has received a liaison statement concerning COM9-D14, which is a proposal of an invisible marker method.

VQEG thinks this proposal has merit and will attempt to incorporate an auxiliary portion of our RRNR-TV test to evaluate this method.

Our plan is to include three separate test sequences with and without the marker data in the sequence processing phase of the RRNR-TV test. This will allow the method to be independently evaluated. The main reason for not including this method in the subjective test is that the method estimates PSNR and not the subjective data. Other reasons concern the proprietary nature of the other test sequences and the uncertainty of the transparency of the markers effect on coding at this early stage.






